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Headteacher Update

Preparations for the school Christmas Fayre on Monday 11th December:

December are well under way with children busy making craftstosell |11th HMO Christmas Fair 9.30am-11.30am and
on the stalls. Please remind family and friends who may be joining you 1.30pm-2.30pm

on the day that the Christmas Fayre will be cash only. Please let your 14th  Christmas Dinner & Christmas

child’s class teacher know your approximate arrival time and they will Jumper Day—Please bring a £1 donation for

meet you. We look forward to seeing you on the day! i el OIS 2t

. . . . 14th  Orchard Phase Christmas Show 10am
Orchard Phase have been practicing their performance in preparation
for next week’s Christmas Show, which will be held in the school gym. Lefin - Ol b Glwsumes Sl 1t
Please can families in Orchard Phase return the letter to request seats |21st Phase Christmas Parties

for the Show. We are all really looking forward to seeing everyone's 22nd  Whole School Sing-along 2pm
performances. 22nd Last day of term

Looking forward to 2024, Woodland and Forest Phase will be January:
performing “Hob Moor Oaks at the Musicals” on the 7th and 9th 8th  First day of term

February. Times will be shared shortly. - .
ebruary:

The Christmas festivities have started this week. On Monday ond  Number day

afternoon a group of children and staff from across school
group 7th  Hob Moor Oaks at the Musicals [AM]

went Carol Singing to Tesco at Askham Bar to raise money for
/ 9th Hob Moor Oaks at the Musicals [PM] /

our Y6 Residential. On Tuesday afternoon a small group of
Forest Phase pupils enjoyed visiting the “Winter Wonderland” and had a fantastic time being whizzed around on the ice by
the staff at the ice rink.

I hope you are enjoying our daily Makaton Christmas Advent Calendar of Signs on X. You can follow us on
@hobmooroaks. Have a wonderful weekend!

session and looking at ourselves in the mirror during
our communication group. There has been some lovely
exploration of the classroom, and great use of our
regulation room and our quiet room. During our time in
class, we have also been using shape cutters to create
bread decorations.

We hope you have a lovely weekend and see you next
week!

SR Blossoms e
: 2 M Cay e ~ This week in Blossoms we have been exploring our
i Il #5% & wintery sensory story ‘Say Hello to the Snowy Animals’!
g B R - "8 We have been creating self portraits during our PSED
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% Christmes Hompers & Gifts ||

If you would be interested in receiving a
Christmas food hamper or help with Christmas
presents this year please email Caroline .
on c.andersonl@ebor.academy w?




